
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Security Task Team Meeting 
 

Amendment of Working Hours for Security Officers 

Members will recall that the employer tabled this agenda item at the DBC to amend the normal working 

hours of Security Officers to shift working hours. A copy of the draft collective agreement was circulated to 

labour for inputs. Labour rejected the document because it was not properly formulated and could not be 

consulted on. The employer had since circulated a properly drafted document which is in line with the 

provisions of the GPSSBC Constitution. The PSA wishes to request members to provide inputs on the 

attached draft collective agreement no later than 21 July 2023 to velucia.maluleke@psa.co.za or 

motshepea@dhet.gov.za. Members will be kept informed regarding developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF HIGHER EDUCATION AND TRAINING (DHET) 

10-07-2023 
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